
 For languages other than English
 please call (03) 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this information in 
an accessible format. If you need assistance due to a 
hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
regionalrailrevival@railprojects.vic.gov.au
regionalrailrevival.vic.gov.au

When we’ll be working
Works will take place from 
7am to 7pm with some 
24 hour works required 
throughout this period. 

The timing of work may 
change depending on 
weather and ground 
conditions.

Thank you for your patience while 
this important work is underway.

What we'll be doing
From 7am on Saturday 24 May until 
Sunday 25 May we will work 24 
hours to:

	– carry out minor signalling works, 
cable hauling and installation of 
trackside equipment 

	– construct maintenance access 
roads between Drouin and 
Traralgon. 

What to be aware of
	– low-impact and non-disruptive 

works during the day and night
	– an increase in heavy machinery, 

vehicles and workers within the 
area

	– temporary changes to traffic, 
with speed reductions required 
to ensure the safety of workers 
and the community

	– temporary car park impacts at 
Morwell station.

How we are minimising 
impacts
Dust  
We use a range of measures to 
minimise dust from construction 
activities, including placing dust 
monitors in and around the 
construction site, staging works to 
minimise exposed areas and the 
use of water carts to wet down 
work areas. 

Noise and vibration 
To minimise potential noise and 
vibration impacts we monitor noise 
and vibration levels to make sure 
they are within the Environment 
Protection Authority noise control 
guidelines and limit out of hours 
work. 

Lighting  
Where possible, portable light 
towers will be positioned away from 
residential properties to prevent 
light spill into homes and solar light 
towers will be utilised to limit noise. 

Plan your journey
Coaches replace all trains between 
Southern Cross and Traralgon/
Bairnsdale for the entire journey on 
Saturday 24 and Sunday 25 May.

Check before you travel at bigbuild.
vic.gov.au.

Keep informed
To  sign up for our email updates, 
visit regionalrailrevival.vic.gov.
au/gippsland and follow us on 
Facebook at facebook.com/
RRRGippsland. 

You can call 1800 105 105 (24 
hours a day, 7 days a week) for more 
information. 

Works 
notice
Signalling works
Drouin to Traralgon
24-25 May 2025

We are completing signalling works between Drouin and Traralgon as part of the 
Gippsland Line Upgrade, which will enable more frequent and reliable services. 
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